
 

 

Seattle HPHC: We celebrate the Birthdays of our True Father and our True Mother 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
February 10, 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families,  Brothers and sisters,  
 
Happy New Year of the Heavenly calendar and beginning of the 12th year of the Cheon Il Guk! 
 
In just a few days we will be celebrating the 104th and 81st Birthday of our True Father and our True 
Mother. We expect that we will be invited to join online in the celebration from Korea on February 15, 
2024 which is most likely February 14 evening time here. Please watch out for an email invitation for 
this. 
 
Locally, we will have our joint celebration of True Parents Birthday and Cheon Il Guk Foundation Day at 
Seattle Family Church in Ballard on Sunday, February 18, 2024. Pastor David Ryan who now serves as 
IW for the West Region will come to give us the message. Then we will have a celebration lunch and 
some games and entertainment after the service. Please contact Ray McCready if you want to offer a 
number. 
 
Let us welcome this Heavenly New Year and celebrate well together. 
 
Thank you and God bless! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo  
 
Seattle HPHC Pastor  
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 


